
  
 
 
 

      
 

  
           
April 24, 2019 
 
Addendum 1 
ITB # 19-14-206752 
Central Region Grade Crossing Upgrade Support 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued for questions / clarifications. 
 
The Closing Date for this has changed.  This ITB will close as follows: 
Proposals will be received until May 2, 2019 @ 3:00 PM local Alaska time.     
 
 
 
Clarifications / Questions:   
 

1) Please clarify if RR Protective Liability is required for the Central Region Crossing Support. 
We don’t require RPI specifically, the requirement is a Contractual Liability Endorsement for Railroads 
(CG 24 17). ARRC is to be added to the Contractor’s CGL Policy as an Additional Insured to include: 
an endorsement deleting all railroad exclusions, and an endorsement adding ARRC as an additional 
insured with a full waiver of subrogation 
 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  

  


